
 

 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home, you are so appreciated!!! 
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       WILMA & NADINE  

December Coming Events 
Dec. 6th-Christmas Party (Community group) 

Dec. 8th-Happy Hour (2:30-4:30) 

Dec. 12th-Old Fashion Christmas (Staff hosting) 

Dec. 14th-Christmas Bingo @2:00  

Town Twinkle Tour @6:30 (PLEASE TURN ON 

YOUR OUTDOOR LIGHTS FOR US TO ENJOY) 

Dec. 16th-Christmas Service & Carolling (Belva 

Martin) 

Dec. 19th-December Birthday party of the 

month @2:00 (United Church)  

Dec. 21st-Playschool Christmas Concert @2:00 

Christmas Cash Raffle Draw Date  

Dec. 22nd-Happy Hour (2:30-4:30)  

Dec. 24th-Christmas Eve (Gifts for everyone) 

Dec. 25th-Christmas Day (more gifts for all & 

turkey feast) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Hello residents, families & friends, 

We have had another great month here 

at EOL! We filled the days with 

exercises, cards, bowling, Bingo, crafting, 

ladder golf, church services, music, 

trivia, and wine.  

Friday, Nov. 10th the board members 

hosted our very first HAPPY HOUR!!! It 

was a huge success; we enjoyed the 

company of family and friends from the 

community. We look forward to making it 

a biweekly event.  

On Saturday, Nov. 11th two wonderful 

ladies from our community organized a 

special Remembrance Day ceremony for 

our residents. Special guests, our very 

own veterans, Ted Douglas & Moorease 

Scott, took part in the program. It was 

much appreciated.  

On Nov. 16th the Catholic church group 

put on the November birthday party of 

the month. We celebrated Wilma & 

Nadine with music by Bryan Swan & 

Heather Bews and a delicious cake. 

Everyone enjoyed the celebrations.  

Dianne volunteered to call Bingo while 

Mandy was away & Lynne and Carol did 

an afternoon with a new trivia game. We 

are so lucky to have great volunteers       

To end the month the playschool kids 

joined us again & Amy made dozens of 

cookies for the residents and kids to 

decorate. It is always so heartwarming to 

see them interact. Thank you for coming.  

Follow us on our Facebook page to stay up 

to date on what’s happening!!!  
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